The TCCC general membership meeting will be held on Thursday, January 8th at 7:30 pm in the Taku Elementary School Library located at 701 E. 72nd Avenue, Anchorage, AK 99518.

AGENDA - THURSDAY, JANUARY 8th, 2003

Agenda subject o change to allow addition of other important last minute issues.

7:30 - Call To Order

Welcome and Introduction - TCCC President Secretaries Report Treasurer's Report Legislative & Assembly Updates Reports from Public Safety Officers

Jan 2004

8:00 - Program

- Report of Steering Committee's actions - TCCC President

Article VII, Section 3 amended to read "A Nominating Committee consisting of 3 to 5 members representing as broad a spectrum of the community as possible shall be appointed by the Steering Committee."

Treasurer Carol Holden is the Chair of the Nominating Committee. Any member desiring to be considered for an officer position should telephone her at 242-1008.

Current Officers of the TCCC Board	Term expires
Don Peacock, President	2004
Ron Jordan, Vice President	2004
Ron Peacock, Secretary	2004
Carol Holden, Treasurer	2004

- Ron Binger will discuss plans for transfer of the liquor license from K-Mart to Goldrush Liquors, Inc.
- Next meeting February 12th, 2004, 7:00 PM, will start with a teleconference with Juneau representatives.

UAA SURVEY

The Fall 2003 Alaska Justice Forum, a publication of the Justice Center, presented the results from their late spring 2003 telephone survey representing local attitudes toward five key issues: police performance, emergency medical services, public transportation, snow removal, and schools.

Dissatisfaction in the area of public transportation was evident in their findings. A majority of the Anchorage respondents expressed "somewhat" to "very dissatisfied" with the availability of public transport. To find out more sign-on and go to http://www.uaa.alaska.edu/just/index.html. There are various published reports available at this site.

TCCC Contacts:

Officers:			
President	Don Peacock	349-1714	birdie@alaska.net
Vice President	Ron Jordan	345-2755	akrjordan@hotmail.com
Secretary	Ron Peacock	349-1714	birdie@alaska.net
Treasurer	Carol Holden	242-1008	carol.holden@gci.net

Taku Campbell Community Council Federation of Community Councils 401 E Northern Lights Blvd. # 204 Anchorage, AK 99503-2814

PERMIT #502

NONPROFIT ORGANIZATION

US POSTAGE PAID

Anchorage AK

Start the New Year by switching over to email! Contact councils@alaska.net

«AutoMergeField6»

«AutoMergeField» «AutoMergeField1» «AutoMergeField2» «AutoMergeField3» «AutoMergeField4» «AutoMergeField5»

hul